

BY HAND

14th October 2021

Dear Owner

Old Hospital Maidstone. AGM Cancellation. Minutes of September Board Meeting.

Due to uncertainties with regard to COVID-19, the CSMC Board have decided not to hold an Annual General Meeting (AGM) in November.

We are sorry that this is the second year running that we have not been able to hold the AGM, firstly we are attaching Minutes of the CSMC Board Meeting held in September, to bring you up to speed with estate management activity. The Minutes are redacted only by taking out names and property addresses.

In lieu of the AGM not taking place, we will be contacting you again in due course with an overview of estate management activity in 2021, plans for 2022 and the proposed Budget for 2022 for your acceptance.

If in the interim you have any comments or wish to raise any matters, please feel free to do so.

Kind regards

CSMC Director Team

The Old Hospital Maidstone